LOWELL REDEVELOPMENT COMMISSION JANUARY 24, 2022

Todd Angerman called the Lowell Redevelopment Commission meeting to order at 6:50 P.M. on Monday, January 24, 2022. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. Clerk-Treasurer Judith Walters called the roll. Members present were Michael Gruszka, John Alessia, Todd Angerman, and Shane Tucker. John Yelkich was absent. Also present were Town Manager Craig Hendrix, Police Chief Jim Woestman, Town Attorney Dave Westland, and GIS director Greg White.

Election of Officers - 2022 - Mr. Gruszka nominated Todd Angerman as Chairman for 2022, seconded by Mr. Alessia and carried with four ayes on roll call vote.

Mr. Alessia nominated Michael Gruszka as Secretary for 2022, seconded by Mr. Tucker and carried with four ayes on roll call vote.

Clerk-Treasurer Judy Walters swore in members for 2022.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

11/24/21 - Regular Meeting - Mr. Alessia moved to approve the minutes, seconded by Mr. Tucker and carried with four ayes.

OLD BUSINESS - None

NEW BUSINESS

Approval of Vouchers - Claim #10081 - SEH - \$5682.75 - Mr Gruszka moved to approve the voucher as listed, seconded by Mr. Alessia and carried with four ayes on roll call vote.

ADJOURNMENT

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:53 P.M.

Todd Angerman, Chairman

Michael Gruszka, Seeretary